
 

 

 April News From The Two’s 
Exciting new learning opportunities are popping up all over the classroom this 

month.  April is a month of renewal in the natural and spiritual world.  We’ve 

begun watching “Springtime” slowly pushing up through the ground in the form 

of Iris, Crocus, and Tulips planted along the walkways.  The birds are readily 

available for us to study and learn about. We will look at how they build their 

nest, what they eat, how their babies come from eggs and what their feathers feel 

like.   

Our weekly themes and Bible lessons include: Our God is an Awesome God   

We are working on learning life principles through play. Games hold a child’s 

attention, allowing lessons to sink in, in the spirit of fun. Children are more likely 

to remember what they have learned through play. Consider the character traits 

that are fostered during a simple game: humor, fairness, honesty, generosity, 

concentration, flexibility, and obedience to rules, and sensitivity.  

We complete puzzles together, taking turns adding pieces. We wash the table 

together. Parents encourage sharing by sending snack that we share with friends. 

We will be spending more time outside every day.  We play together in the same 

area with toys that are multi pieces like blocks and kitchen. We play together.  We 

share ideas and thoughts with each other. 

Spring Blessings,  
Mrs. Craft & Mrs. Clark 
 
 

http://www.babycentre.co.uk/a561828/buying-puzzles-for-toddlers

